
 

Scarborough - Rouge Park school councils, student councils, parents/caregivers, community 
members, and school staff are invited to join Trustee Anu Sriskandarajah for a  

Ward Forum 
Thursday November 28, 2019, 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

 
Morrish Public School 

61 Canmore Blvd, Scarborough, ON 
• PIAC Election 
• Special Guest: Michelle Munroe, TDSB Central Co-ordinator, Parent and Community 

Engagement 
• Light refreshments will be served. Childcare will be provided upon request 

For more information or to request any accommodation, including childcare and interpretation services please 
contact Trustee Shared Services, Tel: (416) 395-8787, Email: Maxeen.Paabo@tdsb.on.ca or Trustee Anu 
Sriskandarajah, Ward 22, Scarborough-Rouge Park Tel: 416-395-8787, Email: Anu.Sriskanrarajah@tdsb.on.ca 
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